
Spring 2024 Parents as Teachers 
Family Engagement Survey

The South Carolina Parents as Teachers (PAT) State Office prioritizes and values listening and responding to feedback 
from participating families. Each year, the South Carolina PAT State Office administers a family engagement survey to 
gather feedback from families about their experience participating in a PAT program in their community. Feedback from 



Parents as Teachers is a comprehensive program that meets each family’s 
unique needs.

“The [PAT] program is good at 
relaying referrals for the 
parent and child. I also like 
that the program gives books 
to the children. The most 
important thing is that the 
parent educator seems to be 
compassionate about her job 
and the families she serves.”

Parent,
Darlington County

Personal visits from a 
parent educator at 
least twice per month

Monthly group meetings 
with other familiesDevelopmental 

screenings and 
assessments

Referrals to community 
resources
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